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  mHealth Multidisciplinary Verticals Sasan
Adibi,2014-11-21 An in-depth overview of the
emerging concept; Mobile Health (mHealth), mHealth
Multidisciplinary Verticals links applications and
technologies to key market and vendor players. It
also highlights interdependencies and synergies
between various stakeholders which drive the
research forces behind mHealth. The book explores
the trends and directions where this vertical
market is headed. Divided into nine sections, the
book covers a number of multidisciplinary
verticals within the field of mHealth such as:
Preventive and curative medicine Consumer and
patient-centric approaches Psychological,
behavioral, and mental verticals Social
perspectives Education, adoption, and acceptance
Aged care and the aging population Regional,
geographical, and public-health perspectives
Technology implications Cloud applications The
book collates emerging and diverse mHealth
applications into a single resource. The result of
extensive research, the book is a collaborative
effort between experts from more than 20
countries, who have been carefully reviewed and
selected by the team of reviewers. It takes a
multidisciplinary approach to health informatics
and provides a roadmap to current and future
directions of mHealth.
  Running Your First Marathon Andrew
Kastor,2018-01-09 “Andrew Kastor has taken the
tried-and-true principles that all us pros follow
and made them available and applicable for
everyone. Just as Andrew has helped me on my
journey, he is sure to help you on yours.”—Ryan
Hall, US Olympic Marathoner, holder of the US
record in the half marathon, and marathon training
expert As a marathon training coach for world-
class runners and Olympic medalists, Andrew Kastor
knows what it takes to get to the finish line.
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Whether you are planning to run a full or half
marathon, Coach Kastor’s marathon training program
conditions you to set achievable goals, get in
shape, and stay motivated. With an easy-to-follow
20-week marathon training schedule for building
strength and endurance, plus expert advice from
record-holding runners on what to expect, Running
Your First Marathon is the only coaching you’ll
need to go the distance. Running Your First
Marathon lays out a goal-oriented marathon
training program with: A 20-Week Marathon Training
Program—detailed day-by-day marathon training
schedules and space to track your progress
Marathon Training 101—advice and tips from world-
class marathoners on marathon training, fueling
your body, avoiding injury, and race-day
preparation Motivational Marathon Training
Boosts—from Coach Kastor and other famous runners
to help you stay on track during marathon training
Running Your First Marathon will not only inspire
you but also help train your mind and body to
unlock hidden potential.—Shalane Flanagan, Olympic
Silver Medalist, NYC Marathon champion, American
record holder, and marathon training pro
  Run Like a Pro (Even If You're Slow) Matt
Fitzgerald,Ben Rosario,2022-03-01 Cutting-edge
advice on how to achieve your personal best, for
everyone from casual runners to ultramarathoners.
In 80/20 Running, respected running and fitness
expert Matt Fitzgerald introduced his
revolutionary training program and explained why
doing 80 percent of runs at a lower intensity and
just 20 percent at a higher intensity is the best
way for runners at all levels--as well as
cyclists, triathletes, and even weight-loss
seekers--to improve their performance. Now, in
this eye-opening follow-up, Fitzgerald teams with
Olympic coach Ben Rosario to expand and update the
80/20 program to include ultramarathon training
and such popular developments as the use of power
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meters. New research has bolstered the case that
the 80/20 method is in fact that most effective
way to train for distance running and other
endurance sports. Run Like a Pro (Even If You’re
Slow) shows readers how to take the best practices
in elite running and adopt them within the limits
of their own ability, lifestyle, and budget.
  Beginner's Half-Marathon Trainer Jon
Ackland,2008-03-03 Offers several fourteen-week
programs to train for a half-marathon, providing
warm-up exercises, information on nutrition, and
advice on choosing a training program.
  Marathon Hal Higdon,2005-09-03 Features
instructions for runners of all ability levels on
preparing for a marathon, including training
schedules, advice on diet, defensive running
strategies, and tips for staying motivated.
  Marathon and Half Marathon Marnie Caron,Sport
Medicine Council of British Columbia,2006 The
complete 26-week training program--Cover.
  Runner's World Run Less Run Faster Bill
Pierce,Scott Murr,2021-01-19 The groundbreaking
plan that helps runners of all levels to improve
their race times while actually training less—now
fully revised and updated for today's runners In
today's busy, fast-paced world, all runners have
the same objective: to run the best they can with
the limited amount of time at their disposal. Bill
Pierce and Scott Murr made that goal possible with
their revolutionary FIRST (Furman Institute of
Running and Scientific Training) training program.
FIRST's unique training philosophy makes running
easier and more accessible, limits overtraining
and burnout, and substantially cuts the risk of
injury while producing faster race times. The key
feature of the detailed training plans for 5k,
10k, half-marathon, and marathon is the 3PLUS2
program, which consists of: • 3 quality runs,
including track repeats, the tempo run, and the
long run, which are designed to improve endurance,
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lactate-threshold running pace, and leg speed • 2
aerobic cross-training workouts, such as swimming,
rowing, or pedaling a stationary bike, which are
designed to improve endurance while helping to
avoid burnout With tips for goal-setting,
recovery, injury rehab and prevention, strength
training, and nutrition, Run Less, Run Faster has
changed the way runners think about and train for
competitive races. This revised third edition
includes a new preface, training plans tailored to
the new qualifying times for the Boston Marathon,
new exercise photos, charts that will help runners
adjust training practices to their elevation and
climate, and updated nutritional recommendations.
  Marathon Hal Higdon,2011-09-27 A training guide
for beginners, first-time marathoners, and women
runners counsels readers on how to build speed and
distance while maximizing one's performance and
building on defensive running skills, in an
updated edition by a senior writer for Runner's
World magazine. Original.
  Train Like a Mother Dimity McDowell,Sarah Bowen
Shea,2012-03-20 The authors of Run Like a Mother
share a comprehensive guide to race training for
busy runners of all experience levels. In Train
Like a Mother, elite runners Dimitry McDowell and
Sarah Bowen Shea offer inspiration and practical
advice on how to run a race—from training plan to
finish line. Covering four race distances (5K,
10K, half-marathon, and marathon), they discuss
pre- and post-race nutrition; strength training;
injury prevention (and rehab); the importance of
recovery; and everything busy women need to know
to add racing to their multitasking schedules. It
is all presented with the same wit, empathy, and
tone the avid fans connect and identify with.
  Hal Higdon's How to Train Hal Higdon,1997
Describes twenty-four training programs designed
for different sports, types of people, and goals
  Marathoning for Mortals John Bingham,Jenny
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Hadfield,2003-05-02 As Runner's World's columnist
and poster child for adult-onset athletes, John
the Penguin Bingham offers the ultimate
introduction to long-distance running and walking.
  Half-Marathon Jeff Galloway,Barbara
Galloway,2013-10-23 Author of the best-seller
Marathon – You can do it!, Galloway now offers
together with his wife a state-of-the-art book on
the highly popular half-marathon distance
especially for women. Jeff's trademarked run-walk-
run method has helped hundreds of thousands of
average people to get off the couch, train for
marathons and half-marathons without injury and
has helped veterans to improve times. This book
offers a step-by-step program for women that
starts with setting up your training each week.
Jeff and Barbara will show you how to select a
realistic goal, and which workouts are needed to
prepare for various performances. The book is
loaded with tips especially for women on how to
stay motivated, eliminate aches, pains, and
injuries, with the minimum training needed to
enjoy other aspects of life.
  The Marathon Method Tom Holland,2007-04-01 Get
Ready to Run! A complete guide to training for a
half or full marathon in sixteen weeks, this book
follows the format of Tom's previous book The 12-
Week Triathlete with simply the best advice on how
to run your fastest race while staying injury-
free. Whether you are a first-time marathoner,
trying to set a new PR or looking to qualify for
Boston, this book is for you. TRAIN LESS AND RUN
YOUR BEST Some worry that running a marathon will
involve hours upon hours of training each week.
Others fear that they will become injured. Some
veteran marathoners have followed other training
plans and experienced both, but Tom's approach is
much different. His philosophy of train less, run
your best will amaze you whether you are running
your first marathon or fiftieth. Exercise
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physiologist and sports performance coach Tom
Holland -- an elite endurance athlete himself and
sub-3 hour marathoner who has run in more than
fifty marathons, three ultramarathons, and a dozen
Ironman triathlons around the world will teach you
how to properly gear up and train in the sixteen
weeks prior to your half or full marathon. So when
that starting gun sounds, you'll be equipped with
invaluable tips and techniques that will put you
in position to run the best race of your life. The
Marathon Method provides you with everything you
need to know including: Easy-to-understand advice
on nutrition, hydration, and gear Customized
training plans for beginner, intermediate, and
advanced runners Advice on the mental side of
running and how to make your mind go that extra
mile Strategies to avoid hitting the infamous
'wall' Tips on pacing, injury prevention, strength
training, flexibility, and much more!
  Runner's World Train Smart, Run Forever Bill
Pierce,Scott Murr,Editors of Runner's World
Maga,2017-04-04 From the experts at the Furman
Institute of Running and Scientific Training
(FIRST), Runner's World Train Smart, Run Forever
goes beyond traditional training programs and
addresses the issues that prevent runners from
reaching their full potential. This book will
teach you how to become a fit, fast, and healthy
lifelong runner by following the authors’
innovative 7-hour workout week. In this new
approach, Bill Pierce and Scott Murr show how
overall fitness and total body health are the
secret to longevity as a runner. Runner’s World
Train Smart, Run Forever is appropriate for all
runners, but is especially helpful if you’re
frustrated by injuries or looking to maintain your
healthy lifestyle as you age. This book addresses
the controversies surrounding the dangers of
overtraining and the stress associated with the
constant craving for faster race times. Complete
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with a comprehensive program to enhance overall
fitness, improve race times, and support healthy
aging, this book will show you how to achieve your
fitness goals at any stage.
  The Official Rock 'n' Roll Guide to Marathon &
Half-Marathon Training Mario Fraioli,2013-04-01
Rock your run with The Official Rock 'n' Roll
Guide to Marathon and Half-Marathon Training! This
practical, encouraging guide makes preparing for
marathon and half-marathon as rewarding as race
day. With coaching advice, running workouts, and
training programs from Coach Mario Fraioli, you'll
enjoy training and cross the finish line feeling
great. Coach Mario will guide you from sign-up to
finish line. With his expert advice, you'll choose
your race, set your goals, select the right gear,
and move swiftly through a beginner or experienced
marathon or half-marathon training program.
Fraioli covers all of running's most important
topics: dynamic warm-up exercises, smart and
realistic workouts, healthy sports nutrition and
hydration guidelines, tips for quick and complete
recovery, strength training and crosstraining,
advice to treat common running injuries, and
strategies for race week and race day. He offers
useful tools like running pace charts, a sweat
loss calculator, and a preview of each Rock 'n'
Roll race course. The Rock 'n' Roll Marathon and
Half-Marathon series is the world's most popular
running series because each race is a fun and
feel-good challenge. Now with the Official Rock
'n' Roll Guide, you'll be ready to rock your
marathon or half-marathon.
  Marathon Training For Dummies Tere Stouffer
Drenth,2011-05-04 In today’s modern world, there’s
no need for anyone to run twenty-five miles to
deliver a message, as Pheidippides did from
Marathon to Athens around 500 B.C. However,
hundreds of runners each year run 26.2 miles at
hundreds of marathons worldwide. To conquer this
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mountainous challenge, you must know how to
properly eat, stretch, identify and treat
injuries, and develop a running program that hones
your mind and body into a running machine.
Marathon Training For Dummies is for everyone who
has always thought about running a marathon or
half-marathon (13.1 miles) and for seasoned
runners who want to tackle the challenge safely
and successfully. This quick-read reference helps
all runners: Add strength and speed Weight train
Improve your technique Eat to maximize endurance
Treat injuries Choose your races In just four to
six months of dedicated training, any runner can
be full y prepared to tackle a marathon. Map out
an exercise program, choose shoes, and plan the
race strategy that will get you across the finish
line. Marathon Training For Dummies also covers
the following topics and more: How far how fast?
Blazing the best trail Stretching methods Doing
LSD (Long, Slow Distance) Tempo-run training The
last 24 hours The best tune-up races in North
America The week after the marathon With several
hundred thousand people finishing marathons each
year, you’ll meet plenty of interesting people
running along with you. There are numerous rewards
for conquering the mental and physical challenges
of a marathon, and this fun and friendly guide is
your road map to achieving them.
  Boston Marathon Jeff Galloway,2012 All the
training necessary to qualify for the Boston
Marathon is laid out in this crucial work. Due to
significant rest days each week and Galloway's
highly successful run-walk-run method, most
runners stay injury free and enjoy life while
improving performance to the highest level.
  Smart Marathon Training Jeff Horowitz,2011-10-01
Old-school marathon training plans ask runners to
crank out 70 to 100 miles a week. It's no wonder
those who make it to the start line are running
ragged. Smart Marathon Training maps out a
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healthier, more economical approach to training
that emphasizes quality over quantity. With more
than 75 detailed exercises plus six easy-to-follow
training plans for half and full marathons, Smart
Marathon Training will get you to the starting
line feeling refreshed and ready to run your best
race yet. This innovative program eliminates junk
miles, paring down training to three essential
runs per week and adding a dynamic strength and
cross-training program to build overall fitness.
Runners will train for their best performance in
less time and avoid the injuries, overtraining,
and burnout that come from running too much. Smart
Marathon Training builds up a runner's body to
resist injury. Runners gain the strength they need
to run long using functional exercises that target
the hips, glutes, and quads. Running is a full-
body sport, so this training program also builds a
strong core and upper body to avoid injuries that
begin above the waist. No one fakes a marathon or
half-marathon--everyone has to do the work. But
Smart Marathon Training replaces long, grinding
miles with low-impact cross-training. Horowitz
outlines a cycling plan to complement run
workouts, boosting base fitness while saving
runners' bodies for their best runs.
  The Runner's World Big Book of Marathon and
Half-Marathon Training Jennifer Van Allen,Bart
Yasso,Amby Burfoot,Pamela Nisevich Bede,Editors of
Runner's World Maga,2012-06-05 The first dedicated
book on marathon and half marathon training from
the renowned experts at Runner's World Runner's
World Big Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon
Training gives readers the core essentials of
marathon training, nutrition, injury prevention,
and more. The editors of Runner's World know
marathon training better than anyone on the
planet. They have spent the last few years
inviting readers to share the long, sweaty journey
to the starting line, putting themselves on call
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to personally answer readers' questions 24/7. This
book includes testimonials from real runners, more
than 25 training plans for every level and
ability, workouts, a runner's dictionary, and
sample meal plans. Runner's World Big Book of
Marathon and Half-Marathon Training is a powerful
and winning resource—the ultimate tool kit for
anyone who wants to get from the starting line to
the finish line.
  Hal Higdon's Half Marathon Training Hal
Higdon,2016-04-01 Hal Higdon’s name is synonymous
with running. As contributing editor of Runner’s
World and best-selling author, he has helped
countless runners achieve their distance goals.
Now, he’s created the definitive guide on today’s
most popular distance, the 13.1-mile half
marathon. Hal Higdon’s Half Marathon Training is
everything you wanted to know about running the
half marathon, including where to begin, what to
focus on, how to pace yourself, how to avoid
injury, how to track your progress, how to stay
the course, and how to improve. Whether this is
your first or fiftieth half marathon, there is a
plan for you. Inside you’ll find more than 15
customizable programs, ranging from novice to
advanced (you’ll even find a walking-only plan),
as well as proven strategies, race-day tips, and
motivation from half-marathoners around the globe.
From day 1 to mile 13.1, Hal will guide,
encourage, and pace you to your goal. Other guides
might help you complete the half, but only one
will introduce you to the joys of running. Hal
Higdon’s Half Marathon Training is a book you’ll
return to for guidance and inspiration for a
lifetime of running.

Getting the books Marathon Trainer Pro Run For
Pink now is not type of challenging means. You
could not and no-one else going in the manner of
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books growth or library or borrowing from your
friends to read them. This is an utterly easy
means to specifically get lead by on-line. This
online pronouncement Marathon Trainer Pro Run For
Pink can be one of the options to accompany you
later having additional time.

It will not waste your time. resign yourself to
me, the e-book will entirely atmosphere you extra
situation to read. Just invest little time to
right of entry this on-line declaration Marathon
Trainer Pro Run For Pink as competently as
evaluation them wherever you are now.
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